
 

 

 

 

OES Principal’s Report – September 19, 2012  
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First day start-up went well.  Parents appreciated the opportunity to escort their students inside 

the first day for that special photo-op and to meet their child’s teachers.   

 

Our first Title 1 parent meeting was also held in the cafeteria.  Our PRK parents and parents who 

are new to our community were invited.  

 

Teachers are in the process of pre-assessing their students and adjusting their lessons 

accordingly. All required testing is also in the final stages.  

 

Ms. Parker sent out our campus newsletter on September 12
th

. Progress Reports were sent out 

today.  

 

Plans are in process for our annual Fall Open House. We are tentatively planning on a joint effort 

with the other campuses so that parents can visit all three campuses on the same night.  

 

Career Exploration has begun!  In a cooperative effort with Career Educators Inc., all of our 

students viewed an informational video on jobs and the preparation involved in reaching those 

goals.  Several of our students got the opportunity to “dress-up” and thoroughly enjoyed the 

experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


